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          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Jordan Dietz, General Manager 
Date: August 17, 2021  
Subject: Surplus Vehicle Bids 

 
 
 
At the regular meeting of the Board of Directors in June, staff were directed to 

advertise the sale of the surplus 2001 Ford F150, Vehicle No. 098005. 
 
After advertising, showing the vehicle to interested parties, and leaving the silent 

bidding process open for 6 weeks, only a single bid was received. Staff listed the 
vehicle with a minimum price of $7,000.00. The bid received did not meet that minimum, 
and was greater than $2,000.00 below the minimum price advertised. 

 
Staff recommends authorizing the vehicle to be sold through a third-party service, 

preferably Gov Deals, as we are registered and set up to work with them already, and 
have had good experiences selling surplus equipment with their help previously. 
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